
 

THE CITY OF KEY WEST   

1300 White St. Key West, FL 33040 (305) 809-3700   

         

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY    

   

 TO:  Art in Public Places Board   

        

 FROM: Art in Public Places Administrator  

     

 DATE: April 10, 2017 

 

 SUBJECT: Donation Installation: Orange Head 

 

 

ACTION STATEMENT 

The AIPP Advisory Board has detrmined that the Orange Head Sculpture donation   

should be accepted by the City of Key West for installation on the campus of the 

City of Key West’s Josephine Parker City Hall at Historic Glynn Archer School. The 

Board should determine if the Sculpture will be sited on the campus independently 

or as part of an overall Public Art site plan for the campus, to be developed at the 

conclusion of the upcoming RFP process. 

  

BACKGROUND 

An RFP is being developed for Public Art installations on the overall campus of the 

City of Key West’s Josephine Parker City Hall at Historic Glynn Archer School. The 

request indicates multiple locations throughout the campus as potential sites for 

Public Art installation. The Orange Head Sculpture is to be sited on the campus, in 

addition to new works to be commissioned through the RFP process.  

  

PURPOSE & JUSTIFICATION 

Considering an overall plan, inclusive of both newly commissioned works and the 

existing, donated work will provide continuity to the campus aesthetic and promote 

a cohesive approach to the promotion of the “Island of the Arts”. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Orange Head Sculpture location on the campus of the 

City of Key West’s Josephine Parker City Hall at Historic Glynn Archer School be 

determined when all works to be installed on the campus, both new and existing, 

can be sited within a comprehensive campus-wide Public Art Plan. It is 

recommended that the City assume the low costs of installation through the AIPP 

fund. 

 

  



FINANCIAL IMPACT 

The donors, based on the overall costs of installation, may support a percentage 

of the installation costs. A location must be determined to establish what those 

costs will be; however, based on the prior installation of the work and similiarly 

installed pieces it is estimated that the total installation would cost approximately 

$250. It is recommended that the City assume the low costs of installation 

through the AIPP fund. The donors are cleaning and restoring the work prior to 

donating it for installation. 


